
From: cormac ampadu <cormacampadu@hotmail.co.uk> 

Sent: 19 December 2022 13:07 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: REF: 2021/2954/P OBJECTION 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

To Whom This May Concern 

 

In relation to the planning application ref:2021/2954/p I am emailing my objections as a 

Camden Council tenant  - I do not support this project because 

not only the eye sore, dust, noise, traffic  but that residents and tenants have put up with so 

much congested redevelopment in the area and we are all fed up of it. 

 

Thanks 

 

Cormac  


